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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyh IL 60137

Dear Ms. Matson,

Thie correspondence is in regards to our response to violations which resulted
from your inspection on August 22nd, 1990,

During our subsequent talephone conversation on November 5, 1990, you mantioned
our failure tc

Specify that the beam uniformity test will be done annually, and

Set up a mechanism for auditing the corrective measures mentioned
N our response to these vinlations.

Beam unifo' .ty test will be done annuallv on the Cobalt-60 teletherapy unit
during ite annual full calibration due in February.

,8.0. and Chairman of the Radiation Safety Committee. The Radiation Safety
Committee will review and audit the corrective measures stated in our response
during their quarterly radiation meetings.

Copies of the violations and our response will be sent to Dr. Edward Stevens,

Sincerely,

P A

Colvillbe E. Osborne, MSc
Physicis
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